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President 

of the Republic of Belarus 

 

 

 

Minsk, 21 January 2017 

 

 

 

Your Excellency, 

 

With much pain we learnt in the Republic of Belarus about the terrible bus 

crash in Italy, killing Hungarian citizens, most of them – schoolchildren. 

 

It is horrifying when children, who represent the future of any country, are 

losing their lives. We mourn in the Republic of Belarus these innocent and 

untimely victims. 

 

On behalf of the Belarusian people and on my personal behalf I express the 

sincerest condolences and convey the words of support to You,  

Your Excellency, to the parents and relatives of victims, my wishes of rapid 

recovery to those injured. 

 

 

Aliaksandr Lukashenka 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

His Excellency 

Mr. János Áder 

President of Hungary 

Budapest 

 


